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Thursday May 9, 2024 

 

MUFTI DAY – Thursday 30th May 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 30th May, we are holding a fundraising event to support our Year 

6 students’ graduation celebrations. On this day, students are to bring in a 

gold coin donation and come to school dressed up as - something they want 

to be when they grow up. 

Please remember the clothing needs to be sun safe (no singlet tops), and 

students are required to wear their school hat and enclosed shoes (no 

sandals or thongs).   

 

Thank you for supporting our Year 6 students.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Scott Grenfell     Mrs Deborah Bruce 

Principal      4/5/6 Class Teacher  
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